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October 12, 2022 
 
 
Dear ESM Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
As you know, Tuesday, November 8, 2022 is Election Day.  Our school calendar currently indicates that school 
is open.  However, I want to update you that there has been a change and school will be closed for our 
students on November 8th.  On this day, a Superintendent’s Conference Day has now been scheduled for our 
staff. 
 
 
As a reminder, please continue to monitor district correspondence by checking your email for messages using 
our Parent Square App, as well as our website.  You can also find districtwide correspondence in our “Quick 
Links” section on our homepage in the ESM Virtual Backpack, which is also sent to you each Friday via Parent 
Square. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of our students and staff. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Joseph A. Steimel 
Superintendent of Schools 
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